
 

 

 

 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
The August 26, 2020, special meeting of the Big Valley 

Groundwater Basin Advisory Committee has been 
canceled due to the recent wildfires that are affecting 

many areas of Lassen and Modoc Counties. Information 
about rescheduling this meeting to be announced. Any 

questions please call Lassen County Planning and 
Building Services, 530-251-8269. 


